
SAC Report

Faculty Senate Meeting
31 August 2020



SAC Activities

Since 22 July 2020 SAC
had 1 meeting with Provost Madigan,
met 3 times to discuss potential charges for and membership of senate committees,
hosted Maureen O’Shea and Tom Sheahan briefly to get an update on their work on assessment.

Reminder: Faculty Senate Office will operate online in Fall 2020
Joan and Maria will work remotely, and
the office at Ryder 442 will be closed.
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